
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 12-AFC-03

Project Title: Redondo Beach Energy Project

TN #: 200611

Document Title: Timothy Lippman, District Director Comments: Letter to CEC re: AES

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: Timothy Lippman, District Director

Submitter Role: Public

Submission Date: 9/26/2013 11:12:53 PM

Docketed Date: 9/27/2013



Comment Received From: Timothy Lippman, District Director
Submitted On: 9/26/2013
Docket Number: 12-AFC-03

Letter to CEC re: AES

Hello Patricia: 

Attached is a request letter from Assemblymember Muratsuchi relative to the AES application for Redondo Beach. 
Please let me know that it was received and if I need to send it anywhere else for inclusion in the record. I am also 
mailing a hard copy. 

Thanks so much. 

Timothy Lippman, District Director 
Office of Assemblymember Al Muratsuchi 
3460 Torrance Blvd, Suite 306 
Torrance, CA 90503 
TEL: (310) 316-2164 
FAX: (310) 316-2480 
timothy.lippman@asm.ca.gov

Additional submitted attachment is included below.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 24, 2013 
 
 
 
Robert B. Weisenmiller, Chair 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
Dear Chairman Weisenmiller: 
 
I am writing to urge the California Energy Commission to perform a needs analysis in 
conjunction with its formal review of the AES application to build a new power plant in the City 
of Redondo Beach. 
 
Unless the power from the proposed facility is needed, and there are no alternatives to fulfill a 
determined need for the region, I would oppose the power plant at the current site.  Therefore, it 
is imperative that the Energy Commission perform a needs analysis as part of the AES 
application review to determine if the energy is required for the region and state. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at (310) 316-2164. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
AL MURATSUCHI 
Assemblymember, 66th District 
 
AM:tbl 
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